
 

 

State Corporation Commission 
2021 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   HB1829 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Head 

 

3.  Committee: Labor and Commerce 

 

4. Title: Health insurance; credentialing; health care providers. 

 

5. Summary:    Provides that provisions requiring health insurers and other carriers to establish 

reasonable protocols and procedures for reimbursing a health professional for services 

provided while such professional’s credentialing application is pending also apply to certain 

health maintenance organizations and to corporations operating dental or optometric plans. 

 

6. Budget amendment necessary:   No 

 

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  No Fiscal Impact on the State Corporation Commission, the 

Department of Medical Assistance Services or the Department of Human Resource 

Management 

  

8. Fiscal Implications:   None on the State Corporation Commission 

  

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected:   State Corporation Commission Bureau 

of Insurance, the Department of Medical Assistance Services and the Department of Human 

Resource Management 

  

10. Technical amendment necessary:   No 

  

11.  Other comments:  House Bill 1829 was introduced by its patron at the request of the State 

Corporation Commission Bureau of Insurance to clarify that the provisions enacted in 2020 

are applicable to health maintenance organizations and dental/optometric services plans.   

 

The amendment in the nature of a substitute removed “(Effective October 1, 2020)” from 

Line 12 of the bill, as the bill language was drafted after the language became effective. 

  

Date:   01/28/21/V. Tompkins 


